
 

 

 

 

6th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 9 Options Evening on 20th March 2024 

 

A reminder that on the 20th March 2024 it is the Year 9 Options Evening, where you and your child will have the 
chance to talk to the specific leaders in each option subject and also gain more general information regarding 
GCSE Options. 

 

The students in Year 9 have already received their Key Stage 4 Curriculum Booklet, which contains all subjects 
that we offer in Years 10 and 11, so I hope that you are well on your way to deciding which subjects are right for 
your child. 

 

The start time for the Options Evening is at 5:30pm, with presentations to be held in the Dining room for tutor 
groups A, B, C and D at 6:00pm and following this, tutor groups E, F and G at 6:30pm. The evening will finish at 
7:00pm. 

 

Outside of presentation times there will be stalls set up with information on each option subject and 
representatives around to answer any questions. Our Careers Lead will also be available to answer any questions 
you have regarding subject choices or post 16 careers information. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the 20th March 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Stillman  
Assistant Headteacher 


